
Freedom of information request NCC-047376-20 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
1.        What is the Limit of Indemnity on the Council's Land Charges claims? 
2.        How many claims have been lodged in the last five years, in relation to local authority 
searches? 
3.        How many of those claims were successful? 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council does not have responsibility for the above functions and, therefore, 
we do not hold this information. 
 
The district and borough councils and the city council will hold this information. You may have 
contacted these councils already in connection with your request, but if not, their contact details are 
provided below: 
Ashfield District Council: foi@ashfield-dc.gov.uk 
Bassetlaw District Council: FOIrequests@bassetlaw.gov.uk 
Broxtowe Borough Council: foi@broxtowe.gov.uk 
Gedling Borough Council: inforequest@gedling.gov.uk 
Mansfield District Council: freedomofinformation@mansfield.gov.uk 
Newark & Sherwood District: freedom@nsdc.info 
Rushcliffe Borough Council: customerservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
Nottingham City Council: information.governance@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, however if you are unhappy with the way in which your 
request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference NCC-
047376-20 and we will be happy to review your request. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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